
 
 

825 North Jefferson Street, Suite 350, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

June 28, 2024 

 

Dear District Administrator: 

 

We are reaching out to our partners with the following update on programming.   

 

With the loss of our benefactor, Senator Herb Kohl, we are immersed in the process of 

honoring his wishes while working to keep his memory and legacy alive.  This has ushered in a period 

of transition and change not only for the foundation but also for its beneficiaries.   

 

Through the Herb Kohl Educational Foundation, for more than thirty years, Senator Kohl 

generously and proudly celebrated excellence in education by recognizing teachers, students, school 

principals and schools.   During that time, his education foundation provided close to 7,000 

scholarships to Wisconsin students to reward their hard work and initiative.    

 

Going forward, the Herb Kohl Educational Foundation will continue to exist as a vocal 

champion for the one job that makes all other jobs possible – teachers, and by extension, school 

principals and leaders.  Recognizing the significance of the profession’s enduring impact, service and 

innovation, Senator Kohl challenged us to continue to lift up Wisconsin’s teachers and support their 

passions and ideas.  However, as we lean into that work, we need to make hard choices and one of 

those means that the foundation will no longer offer new student scholarships.  Previously awarded 

scholarships will be fully honored.   

 

The Teacher Fellowship and Principal Leader award programs will continue to seek 

nominations, evaluate applications and present awards.  We need and hope you will help us enlist 

nominations and applications for consideration in 2024-2025.    

 

Ben Franklin famously said, “the investment that pays the greatest dividend is in education.”   

Investing in education will always be part of our mission.  Please know it has been a privilege to help 

our Kohl scholars pursue higher education.  As gratifying is the fact that many Kohl Scholarship 

winners have gone on to pursue the field of education and to earn Kohl Teacher Fellowship honors.   

 

Thank you for your interest in and support of the Herb Kohl Educational Foundation.  For 

scholarship seekers, please explore other scholarship opportunities here and here.      

   

As we navigate this changed world, we look forward to continuing Herb Kohl’s legacy in new 

ways that foster collaboration, impact and joy.    We hope you will continue to share that journey with 

us.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or future needs.  

Our office may be reached at 414-271-6600 or contact@herbkohlphilanthropies.org 

 

Sincerely,  

                            
    JoAnne Anton 

               President & CEO 

          Herb Kohl Philanthropies 

 

https://kohleducation.org/
https://dfi.wi.gov/Pages/EducationalServices/CollegeSavingsCareerPlanning/Scholarships.aspx
https://www.usnews.com/education/best-colleges/articles/websites-to-kick-off-your-scholarship-search
mailto:contact@herbkohlphilanthropies.org

